
   Knights of Columbus 

Council 13959      

Monthly Newsletter 

 

(A contributing sponsor to the Knights of Columbus Council 13959)                                                                                                                                                                       

December 2018 

Brothers, 
 
   There are a few things to mention, as we exit 2018 and look forward to 2019.  We had 
a successful fund raiser with our Andrea Bocelli concert ticket promotion. The winning 
ticket was drawn on November 24th.  As you know the winner (who chooses to remain 
anonymous) won all 4 tickets and I am pleased to announce that he gave a $200 
donation to our council as a "thank you" for winning. Thanks to all those who helped to 
sell the tickets, and thanks also to Brother Carl Dozzi for securing the tickets to have the 
promotion. 
 
  We held our annual Knights Christmas party in Schoppol Hall on December 10th and 
had 76 people in attendance. There were great appetizers and many desserts brought 
by those in attendance, all topped off by a delicious dinner thanks to John Marshall 
catering. As always we announce our Knight of the Year at this event. My 
congratulations once again to Brother Bob Musgrave, this year’s Knight of the Year. 
 
  Also, Supreme accepted the resignation of Brother John Kleck. John has been our 
Financial Secretary since the inception of our Council, and we cannot thank John 
enough for all his years of service. Thanks again John. I am also happy to announce 
that Brother Bob Musgrave has accepted the position, and is in the final steps of being 
approved by Supreme, and will officially begin his new duties on January 1,  2019. 
 
  Last but not least, from all the council officers  to all our council members, many 
blessings for Christmas and a Happy and Healthy New year to all. 
 
Fraternally 
Jay Kerr GK 



 
                                       
  
                                   UP COMING MEETING SCHEDULE  
The January Business meeting will be on Monday, January 14th.  As usual, the 
Rosary will be at 7:15 and the meeting will begin at 7:30.  There will not be a 
Social Meeting in January. 
 

    

                                                            

 NOVEMBER BIRTHDAYS  
                                         
December 8 – Pat Lawlor 
December 10 – Richard Lorenz 
December 21 – Karl Mizuk 
December 25 – Tom Oswald 
December 28 – Michael Geyer 
December 28 – Joe Spagnoletti 
 
                                                                                                
                                                                                                                                           
  


